
 

 

 

 

 

The Cathedral School of St Mary  
 Cecil Street, Plymouth, PL1 5HW 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                

 

On Wednesday 19th December we will be visiting the Theatre Royal Plymouth to 

watch a performance of ‘The Gingerbread Man’. This trip is to support the language 

and understanding development of the children and to give them the opportunity 

to fully immerse them in the expressive arts to support their creative abilities.   

 

We will be walking to the venue, as we are fortunate to be located so close to the 

City Centre. The performance starts at 10:30 and the children will be back in time for 

lunch.  

 

We ask that the children please wear their school uniform, sensible school shoes and 

a warm coat, to keep them comfortable and safe during the walk. 

 

The children will be watching ‘The Gingerbread Man’ which is a family performance, 

so please be rest assured that this is suitable for all of the children with no scary 

elements to it.  

 

There will be a cost of £8.00 for this trip to cover the ticket cost. This can be paid via 

the school office. Please let us know if there are any issues with regards to the 

payment and we will support you where we can.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mrs Gleed 

bgleed@maryofthecross.co.uk 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

I consent to …………………………………………………....taking part in the trip to Theatre  

Royal in Plymouth on Wednesday 19th December.  

 

I consent to any emergency medical treatment required by my child during the 

course of the visit and I confirm that my child is in good health and I consider 

him/her fit to participate. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………… 

 

Print Name………………………………………………………… 

 

Emergency contact no………………………………………… 

mailto:bgleed@maryofthecross.co.uk

